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I'm writing to urge the Department of Ecology to reject the proposed Northwest Innovation Works
methanol refinery and to deny the Shorelines Permit for the project. I care about this because I love
our beautiful Earth and want future generations to be able to know it as I have been blessed to do. I
want my children and grandchildren to be able to live their lives safe from the effects of air and
water pollution and climate change, which cannot happen unless we reject fossil fuels now and
embrace renewables. The proposed refinery would move us toward climate catastrophe rather than
toward the low-carbon future we must achieve if we are to save life on Earth as we know it. Please,
please reject this methanol refinery!


